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Tomorrow (Thursday – Sept 26th) is National SNA Appreciation Day. 

The whole school community at Scoil Naomh Feichín (pupils, 

teachers, parents and Board of Management) would like to 

sincerely thank our hard working and dedicated team of Special 

Needs Assistants for their efforts in supporting and looking after 

our pupils so well. 

You all help make our school a wonderful place. 


